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Hong Koné Association for Life Care

Invitation

Mr. miah Feroz,

In view of the influence of the Sustainable Development for
Vulnerable Peoples in Bangladesh, and the project cooperation
between us. We invite you to visit Hong Kong in January 2025 to take
our cooperation forward and explore the local sites. We look forward

to further cooperation with your organization in the areas of vision

protection.

December 10, 2024




